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Maintenance 2018
1
As stated in newsletter CRISP December 2017, major maintenance projects in Uns50 will be carried
out in 2018. We’ve already finished the main water supply and the cold water system.
2
Now the fire alarm system is in the process of a major upgrade; the process started March 27th.
Most of the detector connections must be replaced, which will affect all rooms in Uns50 at floor 4
and 5; specifically the rooms G4.201 through G4.230 and G5.201 through G5.230. The work will
take between 30 to 60 minutes per room.
After a completion test, the old connections must be removed, which will again be performed in all
rooms. The duration of the project is 6 weeks.
3
The building control system (GBS) of Uns40 needs to be replaced. This will be carried out during
three weekends in which no admittance is allowed, due to this control system being out of order.
The precise data will be announced in April.
4
An isolating coating will be fitted at the windows of Deb1 South side in April.

Food for Thought, roadshow for tender food & drinks @ Randwyck!
FS will organize a roadshow in Randwyck on 10 April from 12:00 to 13:30 in the run-up to the
tender food & drinks. During this lunch session we are looking for your opinion and vision about
food & drink at the UM. We will also visit the other faculties to get a good overall picture. The input
from both students and employees play an important role in the further elaboration of the
tendering process. Are you part of the faculties at Randwyck and do you want to help determine
how we organize food & drinks at UM? Then we are looking for you! You can register by mailing
Mark Anneveld FS: mark.anneveldt@maastrichtuniversity.nl, Contract manager Food & Beverage.
For Deb1, Uns60, Dub30 and Oxf55 June 12th is scheduled.

Refresher course radiation protection
For all employees who autonomously work with radioactive materials in dispersible form, expertise
regarding radiation protection is obligatory.
Following legislation, the expertise of these employees must be refreshed periodically. For this
purpose, the Radiation Protection Unit (SBE) Randwyck has arranged a refresher course.
For more information and registration we refer to the following link:
http://crispmaastricht.nl/en/?page_id=3565

GMO bins
As of today, the green bins for gmo waste will be replaced by yellow bins with a red lid. The closing
system of the bins is the same as the blue bins for SZA waste.
The reason for replacement is that these new bins are sturdier and provide better resistance to
chemicals.
The green bins which are still present at your ML-labs can still be used.
The rules for offering the gmo waste remain unchanged.

http://www.crispmaastricht.nl/
mailto:mark.anneveldt@maastrichtuniversity.nl
http://crispmaastricht.nl/en/?page_id=3565



